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Pastor Jeff Warren welcomed all to the Church in Conference which was held outside on the grounds east of the Missions House due to the Covid-19 virus. He then opened in prayer. 
Moderator Ken Stone declared a quorum present and opened the conference. 
David Harper, representing the Church Governance Task Force, presented, discussed and read the proposed changes to the church constitution allowing for church committee, trustee, deacon and church in conference meetings to be held electronically, either completely or partially, and allowing for voting also to take place electronically. As this is an amendment to the Constitution, it was presented as a first reading to be voted upon at a subsequent second reading. There were no questions. 
Phillip Price, chair of the Committee on Church Officers, presented its recommendation to extend the service of all church officers another fiscal year due to the Covid-19 virus. There were no questions and the recommendation passed. 
Ken Holden, church treasurer, presented the April financial report showing giving slightly under budget and spending $1.17MM under receipts. There were no questions. 
John Michael Kretz, chair of the Finance Committee, presented its budget recommendation. Due to the virus, the committee proposed a six-month rather than a 12-month budget to allow time to determine any virus effects on giving and/or spending. There were no questions and the recommendation passed.
Moderator Stone declared the meeting adjourned.
Pastor Warren concluded and closed in prayer. 





